Republic of the Philippines

SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN

Notice of Postponement of Submission and Opening of Bids for the Annual
Contract of Security Services FY-2023

Due to Proclamation No. 115 s. 2022 declaring Monday, 26 December 2022,
as a special Non-Working Holiday throughout the country, all concerned are hereby
notified that the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) of the National Conciliation and
Mediation Board — Central Office re-scheduled the Submission and Bid Opening of
Bids on 27 December 2022, Tuesday at the same time and venue.

Please be advised accordingly.

MARIA ¢RISTI MANGALIMAN

BAC Chairperson
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